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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

95% 98% 86% 87% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

94% 94% 100% 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep us all safe and wear your face mask on our school site. 

Red Nose Day - Friday 19th March 

We will be following the Superhero theme so children should come to school wearing superhero outfits

OR something red. You can also bring your best jokes. Donations will be collected in class. 

Although things are a bit different this year, we can’t wait to raise a smile and some life-

changing money. However much or little we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the

 world. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club  

Pre-booking is essential.  Contact Steph Burton on Breakfastclub@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

 

Welcome back! 

It has been lovely to have all the children back this week and they have been so excited to catch up 

with their friends and Teachers. 

Lessons this week have been based around the children’s social and emotional wellbeing and the story 

‘The World Made a Rainbow’. The rainbow themed activities have been covered by all year groups.  

Dates          Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March                              Last Day of Term – Thursday 1st April 
 

Learning and Catch –up 

I’m sure you have had mixed feelings about home learning over the past few months. We hope by 

continuing to work together on the children’s learning that we can help all the children reach their full 

potential.  

We have noticed this week that many of the children are taking a long time getting changed for P.E. 

It would be really helpful if you could encourage your child to be independent when dressing and 

undressing, this will help ensure we don’t waste learning time through getting changed for P.E.  

Websites linked to learning are still available and your passwords remain valid so check out, Phonics 

Play, Spelling Shed, Primary Stars, Numbots and many more. 

Please also continue to promote a love of reading, sharing books together is a very special time. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

DO NOT DRIVE UP TO SCHOOL UNLESS YOU HAVE A BLUE BADGE OR ARE DROPPING OFF 

AT EARLYBIRDS DAY NURSERY 

We have had a number of complaints about the speed vehicles are travelling at on the driveway.  

These complaints have been passed to the police.  

If you don’t have permission to drive up to school, please park at the SPAR. 

OUR CHILDREN’S SAFETY IS A PRIORITY. 
PLEASE NOTE THE SPEED LIMIT IS 5 MILES PER HOUR. 
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